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I strongly oppose this bill to make in person voting the standard.  We have had a 

fully, well-functioning mail- in system for at least 20 years, secure, and accessible for 

all eligible voters.  As studies have proven in the past, election fraud is almost non 

existent.  Please shut this bill down quickly as it would jeopardize people’s access 

and right to vote and cost enormous amounts of money to re-engineer the system. 

What a waste of public dollars for one and another step in voter suppression! 

Thank you. 


